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UPDATE: Sunday, Feb.23 at 9:10 p.m.

Officers from the Big Rapids and Ferris State University departments of public safety arrested a suspect 
late this afternoon (Sunday, Feb. 23) in connection with a stabbing incident that occurred early Sunday 
morning. As a result of the ongoing investigation into the stabbing, police officers learned that the incident 
took place on campus in a Ferris residence hall where the suspect and the victim, both Ferris students 
who are acquainted with each other, live.

The suspect, who was arrested without incident, is currently being held in the Mecosta County Jail. While 
the suspect is now in custody, the investigation into the stabbing is ongoing.

The suspect will be arraigned on Monday afternoon, Feb. 24,at which time bond will be set.

For future updates, check back at  www.ferris.edu


